
                    

 

Homework 
In EYFS we will sometimes send home a creative homework—this will be 
on paper and also on Tapestry We encourage you to help your child with 

their homework but not do it for them, we would rather know they 
struggled than think they got it all right. I will inform you on Tapestry 
what the homework is and where you can find it. The children will also 
get a weekly phonics home learning sheet for you to help to reinforce 

what we have been learning in school. 

PE 
Foundation Stage have PE on a Friday, please ensure your child comes to 
school in their full PE kit on this day. During the colder months children 
will need to wear the winter PE kit. If your child struggles to tie laces, 

trainers with velcro are preferred. If they are laces, please ensure they are 
double knotted. Please ensure all clothing and personal belongings are 

labelled with your child’s name. 
 

Reading Book 
Books need to be in school on a Monday and will be returned on a 

Wednesday. Please enjoy spending some time with your child each night 
reading their book with them and write a brief record of what they have 
read in their reading record book (we will only change the books once 

their reading record has been signed). This helps us to see how well they 
are doing with their reading at home and regular reading helps them to 

make more progress. 

Snacks 
A healthy snack is provided every morning for your child at a cost of 
£36.00 for the school year which is paid via Parentpay. Children are 

also provided with a piece of fruit in the afternoon. Please send a water 
bottle into school with your child (no juice). Milk is provided to children 
each morning at a cost of £6.00 per school year. This is payable via 
Parentpay. Please inform the school office if you do not wish your child 

to have milk 

 

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

                    

 


